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Beehive Lane Community Primary School 
Newsletter No.38 

 

The BUZZWORD 

Special Edition 
Thursday,19th July 2018 

 

“Releasing The Potential Within All” 
 

 

 
What a fantastic year we have all had! The children 
have achieved wonderfully well and have enjoyed a 
wide range of exciting learning, visits and activities. 
The year has flown past and Year 6 are off on the 
next part of their exciting journey, well prepared 
and ready to succeed at secondary school.  
Many thanks to all the staff, volunteers and parents 
who have helped us as it really is a team effort to 
ensure the children at Beehive continue to get the 
very best education possible. I wish you a most 
fabulous summer and we look forward to seeing 
you all in September. 
 
Leavers Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 presented a fantastic final assembly this 
morning – full of memories, drama, humour and 
dancing. They have been a fabulous group of 
children and have done themselves and the school 
proud. We wish them all every success for the 
future and hope they return in later years to tell us 
what they have achieved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

98 Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What a great way to end the year with 130 
members of the 98 Club this term, and 29 children 
achieving 100% attendance. 
 
A very special award was given this year to 
Matthew D who has not had a single days absence 
for the entire 7 years he has been at Beehive Lane 
School, absolutely amazing Matthew. 
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EYFS – Freya H 
  Year 1 – Evelyn T 

          Year 2 - Demi- Leigh S 
Year 3 – Molly S 

   Year 4 - Joshua A 
Year 5 – Piotr B 

   Year 6 – Poppy B 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Broad has once again stepped into the breach 
this year and covered the maternity leave for 
Mrs Nixon. All the children and staff have wished 
her well, and I am sure we will see her again soon. 
Thank you Mrs Broad! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Sheldrake has been a wonderful LSA in EYFS 
and Year 4 and all the children have benefited from 
her kindness, consideration and wonderful support. 
We will be seeing her again as she will be covering 
some lessons as a great supply teacher. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Honour has been a wonderful lady to have 
here at Beehive for many years. She has been in 
the kitchen, an LSA and midday assistant and the 
children have been so lucky to have benefited from 
her kindness, patience and care for many years. 
Her knitting club creations are the stuff of legend! 
We will all miss her greatly and wish her well for her 
retirement. 
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Mr Coldwell is stepping down from his midday role 
and we thank him for his amazing care, kindness 
and consideration for all the children at lunchtimes. 
We are of course very fortunate to have him here 
as our marvellous site manager and he will also 
have some time available now to help with school 
trips. Thank you Mr Coldwell we all think you are a 
legend! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are so proud to be able to give out so many 
awards to the children of Beehive Lane  for 

their good behaviour  
this term. 
Excellent!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Key Dates 
July 
20th       INSET Day – Non Pupil Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Holiday begins Monday, 23rd July  
Have a lovely Summer and we look forward to seeing 

you Thursday 6th September 
INSET Day 

4th and 5th September 
29th October 
5th April 2019 
24th July 2019 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul Sully 
Headteacher 
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